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K3 to Grade 1 Transition Meeting: 
Supporting a Smooth Step Forward 

On Friday, our K3 parents were invited to a special Transition
Information Session in the Multi-purpose Room to help them
prepare for their child’s move from Kindergarten to Primary
School. The meeting provided an overview of the key differences
between the K3 and Grade 1 experience, including curriculum
changes, daily routines, and increased expectations around
independence and responsibility. 

Parents learned how the Primary School builds on
the strong foundations established in K3,
introducing more formal learning across core
subjects such as English, Maths, Science, and
Project-Based Learning, while still encouraging
creativity, play, and social-emotional development.
Teachers also shared how we continue to support
students with a structured timetable, classroom
routines, and a strong focus on student wellbeing. 

           Thank you to all our K3 parents who joined us. 
We look forward to supporting your child in this exciting next step of their learning journey. 

Celebrating Student Achievement in
Mathematics! 

We’re proud to share that Beam from Grade 1A recently
achieved 2nd place in the Kangaroo Math Thailand 2025
competition in the Pre-Ecolier category. This is a fantastic
accomplishment and a reflection of Beam’s focus,
perseverance, and enthusiasm for learning. 

   Congratulations to Beam on this wonderful achievement!  



This week, our kindergarteners celebrated a very special event —
the wedding of the letters Q and U! Children dressed up, walked
down the "alphabet aisle," and cheered as Q and U promised to
stick together forever — just like they do in words like quick, quiet,
and queen. 

Why a wedding? 

It’s a fun, memorable way to teach that Q is almost always
followed by U. Learning through play helps concepts stick—and
this one was full of joy! 
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 Q and U Tie the Knot in Kindergarten!  
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At Finnway, we are committed to nurturing not only academic growth but also emotional well-being.
 Next week will be a reminder that mental health matters—and that taking care of ourselves and others is part of who we are.

Let’s use this time to listen, reflect, and support one another. Together, we build a school where everyone feels safe, valued,
and understood.


